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Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2018 8:56 AM
To: 'hhid@ninyoandmoore.com'
Cc: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health; dheinze@portoakland.com
Subject: Cool Port Facility, 555 Maritime St., Oakland

Dear Ms. Hild,   

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health (ACDEH) staff has been notified of the proposed installation of 
three monitoring wells at the subject Port of Oakland site.  As the case worker for ACDEH’s Port of Oakland portfolio, I am 
concerned these well may be in the vicinity our active cases(s).  Therefore, please provide a figure depicting the locations 
of the proposed wells.  Please include the proposed locations of additional soil bores associated with your investigation 
along with a brief description of the proposed work.  ACDEH requests the figure be prepared using a photographic base 
showing the site and nearby features to aid in our determination of the proximity of the well locations to our cases.   

Additionally, ACDEH requests the contact information, including email address(es), of both client and Port of Oakland 
personnel associated with this project,  should further project discussion be warranted.   

Thank you for your cooperation with this matter. 

Regards, 
Keith Nowell 

Keith Nowell PG, CHG 

Hazardous Materials Specialist 

Land Water Division 

Alameda County Department of Environmental Health 

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 

Alameda, CA 94502-6540 

phone: 510 / 567  - 6764 

fax: 510 / 337 - 9335 

electronic mail: keith.nowell@acgov.org 


